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REPORT OF THE SECRETARIAT ON THE FOLLOW-UP PROCESS  
OF RECOMMENDATION #130 OF THE 2nd ICCAT PERFOMANCE REVIEW 

 
 

In compliance with Recommendation #130, of the 2nd Panel of the Performance Review adopted at its 
Annual meeting by the Commission in Marrakech (2017), the ICCAT Secretariat has contacted several 
specialized consultancies and finally, has received proposals for collaboration from three of them: 
 

 Crowe Advisory SP SL; 
 Grant Thornton Consulting; 
 Bernardes & Sabater Consulting. 

 
These offers will have a budget implications changing from €7,400 Euros to €36,000. 

 
All documentation, methodology, work plan and the budgets received from each consultant is available in 
the Secretariat. 
 
The Secretariat, as approved, forwards this summary to STACFAD for financial and other considerations. 
The process and contracting would be carried out by the Secretariat. 
 
 


